Amy Day

From:

Sent:

12 January 2015 10:09

To:

Amy Day

Subject:

RE: APPLICATION FOR NEW PREMISES LICENCE: ST. MARTINS HOUSE, CATHEDRAL

GARDENS & LEICESTER CATHEDRAL

From: Amy Day [mailto:Amy.Day@leicester.gov.uk]

Sent: 12 January 2015 10:06

To:

Subject: FW: APPLICATION FOR NEW PREMISES LICENCE: ST. MARTINS HOUSE, CATHEDRAL GARDENS &

LEICESTER CATHEDRAL

Dear

Thank you for your objection to the above application.

Before I can accept this, could you please provide your full address.

Thanks in advance.

Amy Day Licensing Officer 0116 454 3054

www.leicester.gov.uk/licensing

From:

Sent: 09 January 2015 11:27

To: Susan Hall

Subject: APPLICATION FOR NEW PREMISES LICENCE: ST. MARTINS HOUSE, CATHEDRAL GARDENS & LEICESTER

CATHEDRAL

Dear Ms Hall,

I am writing to object most strongly to the general licencing application by St. Martins Cathedral Properties Ltd for St Martins House, Leicester Cathedral & Cathedral Gardens. I feel as though this is handing over far too much power when individual events could have a temporary events licence. The possible scenarios for outdoor music and sale of alcohol seem totally inappropriate for this area. It would encourage other licensed premises to expect to be granted similar permission. I would like to remind you of problems in this area from street drinking which are a not very distant memory. I thought that this area around the cathedral would be a space of peace and quiet whereas this application seems to open the doors to all kind of inappropriate activities. I have friends who live in the area and I know that they are anxious about what might happen. I often attend events at the Guildhall and have enjoyed the way that this new area is developing. This application seems to be a very backward step. Please turn it down. Yours sincerely,